Subj:
Per your Request for an eMail

Date:
3/26/04 at 3:51 PM

To:
dgillespie@gillaw.com

CC:
mstump@gillaw.com

Thursday, February 26th 2004

DeeAn:

Visitation this weekend is scheduled for JJ and his Mom.

Debbie in her phone message today has only mentioned me visiting Gloria based on her default last week with no mention on her part of fulfilling her visitation with her son JJ.

My plans last week were disrupted by her default. The default was documented through Prescott Police incident report 04-7517. Plans for this weekend are now flipped again based on her expressed intent for change.

Under the circumstances presented by Debbie, I would like, suggest, and follow through on, that I pick up Gloria Saturday morning Feb 28th and return her in Prescott the following Sunday, March 7th.  The weekend of the 7th is a scheduled visitation weekend with Gloria. This will allow the two siblings much deserved and needed interaction.

JJ and I were looking forward to seeing Gloria last weekend. 

If you think my suggestion is fair and appropriate, please notice Brown in the morning by fax and have him acknowledge receipt. Also at issue is if Debbie refuses the offer, timely notice on her part that she will be exercising visitation with JJ. If she is, please have Brown acknowledge by 5 PM on Friday the 27th, and I will meet her at 9 AM at Willbur's Food Store in Saint Johns, the same exchange point of the prior visitation and pick up JJ at the same location at 6 PM on Sunday the 29th. 

If no acknowledgment comes by 5 PM, then by lack of response visitation will be acknowledged as declined by her.

If she wishes to exercise visitation, let it be known that Debbie and Hank are invited by me to stay the weekend as my guests in Saint Johns if they so choose, to limit their and JJ's drive time, allow me some makeup visitation with Gloria, and for them to see the sites of a nice little town.

 Walter

CC: Mary Stump                                           COPY
